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HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
COLOMBO

Applications are invited for the post of a
DESPATCH RIDER in the High Commission

of India, Colombo. The applicant should be
proficient in English, possess a permanent

Driving Licence and have sufficient experience

and expertise in driving Mercedes Benz /
BMW / Mini Coaches / Motor bike. Interested

persons may apply with complete bio-data,

photograph and photocopies of certificates
/ testimonials etc. Shortlisted candidates

would be required to appear for an interview.
Applications may be sent to the following
address latest by 31.03.2024.

Head of Chancery,
High Commission of India,
P.O. Box 882,
Colombo 03.

OR

Email : admn2.colombo@mea.gov.in
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